April 21, 2022

Attention: Kerri De Rosier Point Loma Summer Concerts

Dear Point Loma Summer Concerts:

The Peninsula Community Planning Board (PCPB)-has voted at the April 21, 2022 PCPB meeting in support of the Point Loma Summer Concerts. The Board has supported the concerts since 2001 when they first began, and looks forward to a long-term relationship with the committee. The Board appreciates all the work and effort the committee has done to make this a wonderful community event.

Sincerely,

Frederick W. Kosmo Jr. Chairman, PCPB

Approved by an Action of the Peninsula Community Planning Board on 21 April 2022.